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Bulletin 2  

 

Date: 02/02/2023 Time: 08:45 hours  

Issued by: Will Hughes - Joint Clerk of Course  

We issue this bulletin to Inform all competitors of the of any details which were not included 

in the Supplementary Regulations on first publication.  

As a result of the overwhelming number of entries received, the organising team have been 

in consultation with the local RLO, Motorsport UK and the North Wales Police and we are 

pleased to inform you that we have had their agreement to increase the number of starters 

on this year’s Barnes Auto Engineering Valentine Road Rally to 70 crews. 

Over the course of the next day, the first 10 Reserve crews will appear on the unseeded list. 

The remaining paid reserves will still appear on the ‘Reserve List’, and I will inform you if 

there is a potential run available to you. 

Thank you once again for your continued support for this event. 

Will Hughes, Joint Clerk of Course 


